
DATE:  August 22, 2023

TOPIC: District Facilities Update

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

     Action

 ☒ Discussion

 ☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

To provide the Facilities Committee an update on ongoing District-wide Facilities matters:

1. iPro Soccer Academy completed a Facilities Rental Application for evening use of Lincoln Hall’s 

Gym starting late November 2023 through late March 2024.

2. Lincolnwood Baseball and Softball Association  also submitted Facilities Rental Applications for a 

variety of indoor and outdoor spaces beginning Autumn 2023 through late Spring 2024.

3. A representative from the Northern Cook Regional Office of Education made an informal inquiry 

about the possibility of hosting the Scripps Spelling Bee at Lincoln Hall again in March 2024.
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